
                You Said, We Listened, We Did 
On Monday 9th March 2015 Officers from Forest Hill and Perry 
Vale SNT executed a Misuse of Drugs Search Warrant at an address 
within Forest Hill. Items used in the production of Cannabis along 
with a quantity of drugs were seized as well as other items suspected 
to have been stolen. The occupant of this address is currently 
assisting police with their enquiries.  

Good News Story 
Officers from Forest Hill SNT along with colleagues from Perry 
Vale and Sydenham Safer Neighbourhood Teams have been 
engaged in a recent motor vehicle crime initiative led by the sector 
Inspector, Inspector Knowles. This operation was devised to counter 
the recent rise in theft from motor vehicle offences occurring within 
these wards. On one day, five people were arrested by police for 
theft from motor vehicle offences. Further enquiries led to the 
recovery of a  stolen motorbike. 
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   Crime Prevention Advice 
Over the past  few months, the number of reported Burglaries within 
Forest Hill ward have continued to drop. This is in part down to the 
residents of Forest Hill having an increased awareness of home 
security. Officers from Forest Hill have also been visiting known 
offenders as well as conducting crime prevention road shows within 
the ward.  

On another note, If you own a pedal cycle, then why not join us at a 
free bike marking event to be held in partnership with the Safer 
Transport Team at Finches, Forest Hill SE23 (located on Perry Vale) 
on Thursday 9th of April 2015 between 4pm and 6pm. If you can’t 
make this but would like to speak to us about other events such as 
this or any other matter then pop along to our next drop in surgery 
on 13th of April at Forest Hill Library between 5pm and 6pm.  


